
Submitter: Jill Bierman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB78 

I own and live on a 40-acre EFC parcel in Washington County and consider myself 

an environmentalist. However, I strongly OBJECT to this bill and do not understand 

what the motivation is behind it. What is there to gain in limiting the size of one's 

primary residence? Why is the committee seeking to take away the rights of 

landowners when it comes to their own property? We already have plenty of 

restrictions on what is and what is not allowed of EFC and EFU properties.  

 

In fact, local counties have everything to gain with higher assessed property values 

generating more revenue. 

 

Please do not pass this bill! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jill Bierman 


